
 

 

 

AER Proceeding 427  
 
April 16, 2024 
 
By email only 

 

Blake, Cassels & Graydon LLP 

Attention: Lars Olthafer 

  

 

 
Re:  Reconsideration 1943570 
  Application 1942541 
  Application 1942717 
  Greenfire Resources Operating Corporation (Greenfire) 

Cancellation of Hearing  

Dear Mr. Olthafer: 

I am writing on behalf of the Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) panel of hearing commissioners presiding 
over this proceeding (the panel). 

Further to your letter dated April 8, 2024, the panel has decided to cancel the hearing for proceeding 427 
that was scheduled to commence on April 23, 2024.  Reconsideration 1943570 will no longer be conducted. 
The panel has also decided to refer Application Nos. 1942541 and 1942717 to the AER staff for further 
processing. 

A canceled hearing decision report will be forthcoming. 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Andrew Lung, C.E.T. 
Hearing Services 
 

cc: Aron Mansell, Greenfire Resources Operating Corporation 
 John Charuk, Greenfire Resources Operating Corporation 

Barbara Kapel Holden, AER Legal Counsel 
Shannon Peddlesden, AER Legal Counsel 


